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BOXED LUNCH

March 22nd at 11:30a

Domino’s Pizza

$7 per person prepaid by

March 15, 2024

Let Charlene know if you would like

cheese, pepperoni or veggie!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Basket Class

March 20, 2024
“Under Bed/Top of Fridge”

Class starts at 9:45am and ends
when your basket is complete or
4:00pm (whichever comes first).
$30 prepaid and sign-up will be
posted on bulletin board in the

hallway.

Next Advisory Meeting

March 12, 2024

9:30am

NEWMEMBERS

Join us in welcoming the

following folks to

Deardoff Senior Center:

● Barbara Ray

● Sue Philpot

● Emily Brewer

FINAL PAYMENT

For Charleslton trip is due

NO LATER than

March 20, 2024

Follow our Facebook page
for instant updates!

SPOTLIGHT ON:

Advisory Board Member,

Linda Meadows

Linda was born in Cincinnati, OH.

She worked for Franklin City Schools

(and still subs occasionally) until her

retirement.

One interesting fact about Linda,

she LOVES the beach!

The best book she has ever read is

One For The Money by Janet

Evanovich.

Linda’s favorite food is pizza and

her favorite TV show is This Is Us.

She loves anything

sung by Elvis Presley

Linda says her favorite thing about

Deardoff Senior Center is

the friendly people.

SPRINGTIME

By: Will Lapp

Last evening while raking in the

lawn,

I came upon some grass and leaves

Dried and brown from days gone by,

Ready to stack for a bonfire high.

But underneath the green young

shoots,

Came peering up with life anew,

To let us know that Spring is here,

And Summer too is very near.

The Month of June is on its way,

With days all bright and sunny,

And pretty flowers here and there,

To help the bees make honey.

This is to say that Spring is here,

With love and joy and work and

cheer,

And soon all natures’ children we’ll

see,

Fighting the battle of life to be.

BIRTHDAYS

❖Dianna Banks - 1st

❖Sheryl Borger - 20th

❖Emily Brewer - 9th

❖Martha Buchanan - 27th

❖Carol Carter - 4th

❖Joyce Clevenger - 29th

❖Doug Depew - 31st

❖Wilburn Depew - 20th

❖Lois English - 18th

❖Ron Frame - 28th

❖Carol Hatfield - 13th

❖Theresa Johnson - 27th

❖Sharon Leturgez - 22nd

❖Susan Marine - 10th

❖Rita May - 13th

❖Linda Meadows - 21st

❖Sue Philpot - 3rd

❖Carol Priest - 22nd

❖Lisa Quillen - 1st

❖Charleen Ritchie - 24th

❖Sue Ruppert - 9th

❖Pat Stickel - 26th

❖Pam Taubert - 22nd

❖Donna Townsend - 10th

❖Bonnie Weaver - 1st

Once again, I would like to thank

everyone for their acceptance and

patience with the AARP Tax-Aide

volunteers. The folks using our

facility are here to assist our

community and provide this service

that is much needed. ~Charlene


